
Walk-in services are not available

ACCESS TO CARE

1253 Makalapa Rd.
Honolulu, HI 96817
Patients MUST use the gate on 
Makalapa Gate Road to access the Red Hill Clinic

Call for an appointment
800-874-2273
Select Option 1
to speak with a nurse

REDHILL
C L I N I C

LOCATED INSIDE NAVAL BRANCH HEALTH CLINIC MAKALAPA

The Red Hill Clinic is a dedicated clinic that provides 
care exclusively to members of the community 
affected by the Red Hill fuel spill between Nov. 20, 
2021 and March 18, 2022. DEERS-enrolled patients 
and those eligible under the Secretarial Designation 
waiver can schedule appointments at the clinic. 

WHAT IS SECRETARIAL DESIGNATION?

SECDES authorizes eligible members of the community 
affected by the Red Hill fuel spill to access care at the 
Red Hill Clinic. To be covered by SECDES, an individual must:

1. Either a) reports permanent residence in housing served 
by the Joint Base Pearl Harbor-Hickam Water Distribution 
System at any time from Nov. 20, 2021 through March 
18, 2022; or b) Reports full- or part-time work on Joint 
Base Pearl Harbor-Hickam or any DOD facility served by 
the Joint Base Pearl Harbor-Hickam Water Distribution 
System at any time from Nov. 20, 2021 through March 
18, 2022 and

2. Reports persistent or exacerbated symptoms that the 
individual attributes to the JP-5 contamination of the Joint 
Base Pearl Harbor-Hickam Water Distribution System.
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